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Congratulations to  
Rowan in Seahorses 
who has received his 
10 meter swimming 

badge. 

Admissions  September 2022 Applications 

If you have a child born between 1st                 

September 2017 and 31st August 2018, you 

need to apply for their place at a primary 

school.   

You will need to apply by midnight on  

Monday 17th January 2022 online at                    

www.kent.gov.uk/ola  

Congratulations to Saoirse 

from Turtles Class who has 

achieved her 10 kyu                       

Advanced grading in                          

International Karate 

Kyokushinkaikan 

Favourites Day                                                                        
Thursday 20th January 

 
     Beef Burger in a Bun 
    Halal Burger in a Bun 
      Vegetarian Burger  

All served with Homemade Tomato Relish 
 

Jacket Potato served with Cheese or Tuna Mayonnaise 
 

Sides of Potato Wedges, Sweetcorn and BBQ Coleslaw 
 

Choice of Desserts  
Chocolate Sponge with Chocolate Frosting 

Fresh Fruit Platter 
Fruit Yoghurt 

Jelly 

 

 

 

Reminder: The school gates 
open at 8.30am and close at 

8.45am. Any child arriving after 
this time, will need to enter via 
the Office. Arriving through the 
gate ensures that your child is in 
class for Early Learning and their 
familiar, normal routine.  Please 

also note that from 8.30am 
teachers will be teaching and 

are not able to be spoken with 
directly. Members of staff are 

on the gates for you to give 
messages to.    

Governors’ Corner 

The Governors are hopeful they will be able to be in 

and around the school a bit more than last year, 

catching up with teachers and seeing the amazing 

work being done by the children.  We asked for a small 

section of the newsletter to be able to share news and 

give updates as to what we have been up to in and 

around the school, and we will use Governors Corner 

to keep you all updated.  We are really looking                         

forward to seeing all the fantastic work and displays 

by the children around the school.    

http://www.kent.gov.uk/ola


Congratulations to the following children who were             
rewarded in the Gold Book this week: 

       Gold Book   

          

  Caleb C-F   Bumblebees 
  Chloe S   Bumblebees 
 
  Arlo B   Butterflies 
  Pearl  D   Butterflies 
 
  Lucio R   Rabbits 
  Becksy B   Rabbits 
   
  Coral S   Owls 
  Matthew C  Owls 
 
  Madeleine J  Penguins 
  Wilf S    Penguins 
     
  Grace H   Panthers 
  Yanis H   Panthers 
  Elliot W   Panthers 
 
   Rose N   Lions 
   Henry P   Lions 

   Michaella C-H Bears 
   Max T   Bears 
 
   Caleb H    Seahorses  
   Ryan L-F   Seahorses 
   
   Alyshea M   Turtles 
   Megan L   Turtles 
 
   Victoria G  Geckos 
   Daniel S   Geckos 
 
    Isaac F   Tigers 
    Oakley N  Tigers 
 
    Stella M    Gorillas 
    Archie S   Gorillas 
 
    Tallulah L  Eagles 
    Esmee W   Eagles 
   

  

 

Monday 17th Jan Tuesday 18th Jan Wednesday 19th Jan Thursday 20th Jan Friday 21st Jan 

Lunchtime Multi Sports 
Club  Years 1 & 2 

After School Football 
Club   Years 5 & 6 
3.15pm-4.15pm    
                                       
Gymnastics 3.15pm-
4.15pm (Please contact:                        
info@venturecamps.    
co.uk  07548 294804) 

Karate  
3.30pm-4.30pm 
(Please contact Sensei   
Trevor on 
07966686377) 

 

 

Rocksteady PM 

Tigers—Forest School 

Year 3 Swimming 
 
Geckos—Forest School 
 
Dance Club 3.15pm-
4.00pm  
(Please contact               
Charley on 07772 
637271) 
 

Lunchtime Football 
Club Years 3 & 4 

Young Writer Competition                                         

for 7-11 years old                                                                                                                

 

The task is to produce a written or typed story in prose entitled ‘Environment’. The 

written entry could be fiction or non-fiction a prose or a poem as long as the piece 

relates to the theme.  For prose entries an A4 page or 500 words, for poetry up to a 

maximum of 40 lines is a suggested suitable submission.   

How to Enter 

 Please submit entries to the office or Mrs Richley by Monday 24th January.            

 Entry forms will be made available soon to accompany your entries. 

 Good luck! 

Channel Rotary Club     
Local Rotary Youth Competitions 2021-2022 
Please follow the link below for details of: 

Rotary Young Photographer Competition and  
Rotary Young Artist Competition 

https://channelrotary.wordpress.com/local-youth-
competitions-2021-2022/ 

Reminder about PE Kit 

Below is a list of the PE kit that children should be    
wearing into school on their specific PE days.  

 Royal blue t-shirt with school badge 
(optional) and black or navy shorts and 
trainers.   

 Black or navy Tracksuit trousers or leggings 
may be worn in the winter months.  

 P.E Hoody with school badge (optional) or 
black or navy sweatshirt.  

https://channelrotary.wordpress.com/local-youth-competitions-2021-2022/
https://channelrotary.wordpress.com/local-youth-competitions-2021-2022/

